
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

January 2025 

Pleasant Manor Post 

Celebrating 
January 

 
New Years Day 

January 1st 
 

 
New Years 

Resolutions 
January 1st  

 

 
Music with 

Mendelt 
January 9th 

 

 
Travelling 
Treats: Hot 
Chocolate!  
January 22nd  

 

 
Birthday Party! 

January 29th  
 

 
Catholic Mass 

January 31st  
 

 
Winter 

Wonderland 
Week 

January 20th – 26th  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Preacher’s Ponderings 
 

As I look towards this new year, I’ve been wondering what it’s going 

to be like. What good things will come about? What challenges will I 

face? How will I grow in maturity and faith? There is a certain 

mystery to it all. In Ephesians 3 Paul writes of a different mystery, 

that of Christ. The mystery is that we now share in the promise of 

Jesus through the gospel which makes my year certain of this one 

thing, that all centers on Christ. No matter what I face, I will do so 

with Jesus. No matter where I go, Jesus will already be there. My 

faith and character will only mature as I embrace this understanding. 

May God continue to reveal this mystery to you this year. 

 

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead 

 
 
 
 
 

Heritage Place 

A Very Happy Birthday to…  

We Remember… 

Laura Gossen… 09th  

Frieda Neufeld… 12th  

Bill Dick… 21st  

John Fast   

Elizabeth “Betty” Friesen  

“Kindness 

is like 
snow. 
It 

beautifies 
everything 
it covers” 

 
~ Kahil 
Gibran 

Welcome 2025! 
 

We hope everyone had an amazing holiday  

season and can look  

back on 2024 with good memories… 

We are looking so forward to another year full of 

fun activities, meeting new people and 

experiencing new things! 

 

Happy New Year!! 

Thank You! 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated last month to our 

food drive. We not only filled the entire bin but had many 

full bags all around it as well! 

It was so amazing to see people give back during the 

holiday season and the Newark Neighbor’s food drive 

was so appreciative of all that was donated! 

Some photos of our Christmas activities…  



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

January 2025 

Pleasant Manor Post 

Celebrating 
January 

 

New Years Day 
January 1st  

 
 

Music with 
Mendelt 
January 9th 

 
 

Hot Chocolate 
Social!  

January 14th  
 
 

Pizza and 
Games Night  

January 17th  
 
 

Birthday Party 
January 25th  

 
 

Music with 
Germaine 

Ragbir 
January 28th 

 
 

Catholic Mass 
January 31st   

 
 

Pleasant 
Connections 

January 9th and 23rd   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Preacher’s Ponderings 
 

As I look towards this new year, I’ve been wondering what it’s going 

to be like. What good things will come about? What challenges will I 

face? How will I grow in maturity and faith? There is a certain mystery 

to it all. In Ephesians 3 Paul writes of a different mystery, that of 

Christ. The mystery is that we now share in the promise of Jesus 

through the gospel which makes my year certain of this one thing, 

that all centers on Christ. No matter what I face, I will do so with 

Jesus. No matter where I go, Jesus will already be there. My faith 

and character will only mature as I embrace this understanding. May 

God continue to reveal this mystery to you this year. 

 

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead 

 

 
 
 
 
 

o Anthim Sallafranque- 02nd  

o Daniel MacRae- 02nd  

o Nina Kolosowski- 06th  

o Maria Wiens- 07th  

o Ingrid Dau- 13th  

o Donald Hendry- 14th  

o Margaret Pritula- 20th  

o Daniel Regehr- 22nd  

o Linda Fast- 23rd   

A Very Happy Birthday to…  

o Lena Neufeld- 23rd  

o Lorraine Rancourt- 24th  

o Alice Morrison- 27th  

o Margarete Pauls- 28th  

o Gloria Unruh- 28th  

o Daryl Ann Cowan- 29th  

o Mary Berg- 31st  

o Evelyn Hildebrand- 31st  

 

Thank You! 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated 

last month to our food drive. We not 

only filled the entire bin but had many 

full bags all around it as well! 

It was so amazing to see people give 

back during the holiday season and 

the Newark Neighbor’s food drive was 

so appreciative of all that was 

donated! 

“Kindness 

is like 
snow. 
It 

beautifies 
everything 
it covers” 

 
~ Kahil 
Gibran 

Welcome 2025! 
 

We hope everyone had an amazing holiday 

season and can look back on 2024 with good 

memories… 

We are looking so forward to another year full 

of fun activities, meeting new people and 

experiencing new things! 

Happy New Year!! 

What to Look Forward to… 
 

This month’s special events we have to look forward to includes our monthly 

favourite of Music with Mendelt- he will be here at 1pm, January 9th in the OV 

Chapel so make sure you head on down to see him!  

 

Also, with music we have a new woman coming in to sing- Germaine Ragbir will 

be here at 2pm January 28th also in the OV Chapel so come on down to support 

her and hear someone new for music!  

 

We are also having a hot chocolate social on January 14th at 11am so bring a 

friend (or just yourself!) to the OV Chapel for some hot chocolate, treats, and a 

fun time!  


